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WHEELERS LANE
REHABILITATION WORKS

Dubbo Regional Council (DRC) advises the public that rehabilitation
night works will be undertaken on Wheelers Lane from Doncaster
Avenue to the Keswick Parkway Roundabout from Wednesday 22
February.

Works are planned from the night of Wednesday 22 February to Friday
24 February, and then again from Monday 27 February to Wednesday 1
March, weather permitting, between 6pm and 5am.

During the works crews will be excavating and constructing pavement in
three areas to allow for asphalt deep lifts which will also be undertaken
during the work period by an asphalt specialist company.

Due to these works tra“c will be detoured through Keswick Parkway
with an increase in tra’c along Keswick Parkway, Volta Avenue and
Page Avenue during the detour, and an inconvenience to some local
businesses and residents.

Council thanks the community for their understanding during these


https://www.dubbo.nsw.gov.au/

works.
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